
PHYSICAL SERVICES
COMMITTEE MEETING

June 18, 2018

Chairman Hill  called  the  meeting  to  order  at  6:30  p.m.  in  the  2nd floor  Common  Council
Chambers of City Hall.  

MEMBERS  PRESENT:  Councilor  Hill,  Councilor  Wilmott,  Councilor  DeMassi,  and
Councilor Gosek.

OTHERS  PRESENT:  Councilor  Corradino;  Councilor  Tesoriero;  Councilor  McBrearty;
William Barlow, Mayor; Kevin Caraccioli, City Attorney; and Deborah Coad, City Chamberlain.

MEDIA PRESENT:  Steve Yablonski, Oswego Daily News; Matthew Ritz, Palladium Times.

I. OLD BUSINESS:  There was no old business.

II. NEW BUSINESS:

Authorization:

1. Justin Rudgick, Community Development Director, received a request from Mercedes 
Niess, Executive Director of the H. Lee White Maritime Museum regarding the H. Lee 
White Museum’s Paddlefest to be held on Saturday, August 18, 2018.  The event is 
requesting the use of public space for Parking at the Wright’s Landing area, use of 
Flexo Site Parking area, use of parking lot across from Gibby’s Pub.  Lastly, they are 
requesting use of public space by the Flexo Site greenspace at West First & Lake Street
for celebration festivities.  Mercedes Niess said they are excited to take on this event.  
She said they are trying to consolidate and have things a little closer to where the exit 
will be which is why they are not requesting space on the River Walk.  Kevin Hill said 
they are working on parking issues.  Lisa Donabella said they will work out the parking 
to make sure their perimeters are correct and everyone has the space they need and 
the parking is available.  

COMMITTEE  DECISION:  Councilor  Gosek  made  a  motion  to  forward  a  favorable
recommendation to the Full Council granting use of public space for Parking at the Wright’s
Landing area, use of Flexo Site Parking area, use of parking lot across from Gibby’s Pub, and
use of public space by the Flexo Site greenspace at West First & Lake Street for the H. Lee
White  Museum’s  Paddlefest  to  be  held  on  Saturday,  August  18,  2018.  Councilor  Wilmott
seconded the motion, unanimous approval. 

THE  COMMUNITY  DEVELOPMENT  OFFICE  WILL  PREPARE  THE
RESOLUTION.
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A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 6:35 p.m. by Councilor Gosek.  A second was
made by Councilor DeMassi, and was unanimously approved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mary M. Annal
Recording Secretary
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